
 

 

 

20th August 2018 

 

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

Fiji Amendment Fee 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 

We have recently been advised by Fiji Customs, they now require the vessel manifest to be 

registered 48 hours prior to the vessels arrival to Fiji Ports. To be able to meet this 

requirement governed by Fiji Customs. We will require all Shippers Letter of Instruction to 

be submitted within 24 hours before the vessel has departed New Zealand. 

 

Failure to submit within the allocated time frame will result in FJ$75 per amendment fee. 

 

Your attention to this important issue is very much appreciated. Furthermore whilst keeping 

costs and administration to a minimum also enables Pacific Forum Line to maintain the high 

level of Customer Service within this trade lane. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 


